
Dear Elected representatives, 
 

I am writing to state my opposition of the proposed piece of legislation referred to as HB 4145. I 
feel it is wrong to take away the Second Amendments of any individual without due 
process. Please vote “NO”. 
 
 
Rhea Roofe 
2259 NE Cherry Loop 
Prineville, OR 97754 
 
541-361-7716 

 

Rhea 
 


